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The Village recently installed an electronic news delivery system inside both 
front lobbies at Village Hall. 
 
The new system displays information such as upcoming events, Village news, 
photos of Tinley Park and the current weather. It even includes a news ticker 
at the bottom of the screen that features the latest national headlines. 
 
The Village plans on installing more of these systems inside other Village 
buildings across Tinley Park in the coming months. 


